
Fluids and Waves
Roger Moore

Click here if your download doesn"t start automatically

http://linebook.us/go/read.php?id=1551953595
http://linebook.us/go/read.php?id=1551953595
http://linebook.us/go/read.php?id=1551953595


Fluids and Waves

Roger Moore

Fluids and Waves Roger Moore
This material was developed for the second term of the first year calculus-based, introductory physics course
at the University of Alberta. It contains a richer, more in-depth mathematical treatment of the material than
many standard texts for first year courses and starts with the assumption that the reader is already familiar
with calculus of polynomials and trigonometric and exponential functions.

The book has the following chapters each of which has its own end of chapter problems:

Mathematics - Complex numbers, complex exponentials, partial derivatives, experimental uncertainties.

Elasticity - Stress, strain, moduli of elasticity, bulk stress, strain and modulus

Fluid Statics - pressure, Pascal's law, measuring pressures, Archimedes' principle

Fluid Dynamics - continuity equation, Bernoulli's equation, Torricelli's law, viscosity, Poiseuille's law,
Stokes' law

Oscillations - simple harmonic motion, simple and compound pendulums, damped harmonic motion, driven
oscillators

Waves - types of waves, mathematical description of a wave, waves on a string, acoustic waves, wave power
and intensity

Wave Interactions - principle of superposition, reflection at a boundary, interference, beats, standing waves,
the relativistic and non-relativistic doppler effect

Light Waves - basic geometric optics, Huyghens' principle, dispersion, polarization, thin film interference,
diffraction

Introduction to Quantum Mechanics - atomic spectra, blackbody spectrum, photo-electric effect, Bohr
atom, de Broglie wavelength, Schrodinger equation

In addition there are two appendices which cover some of the more mathematically challenging topics in
detail:

Wave Equations - derivation and general solution of the partial differential wave equation, derivation of the
pressure and displacement wave equation for acoustic waves

Blackbody Spectrum - 2D and 3D standing waves, density of states for a cavity, calculation of Planck's
spectrum, derivation of Wien's displacement law
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From reader reviews:

Ruth Davis:

What do you regarding book? It is not important to you? Or just adding material when you require something
to explain what your own problem? How about your spare time? Or are you busy man? If you don't have
spare time to do others business, it is make one feel bored faster. And you have spare time? What did you
do? Everybody has many questions above. The doctor has to answer that question mainly because just their
can do this. It said that about book. Book is familiar in each person. Yes, it is suitable. Because start from on
pre-school until university need this kind of Fluids and Waves to read.

Mark Dunn:

Information is provisions for folks to get better life, information these days can get by anyone in everywhere.
The information can be a understanding or any news even a concern. What people must be consider any time
those information which is inside the former life are challenging to be find than now is taking seriously
which one is appropriate to believe or which one the resource are convinced. If you receive the unstable
resource then you obtain it as your main information it will have huge disadvantage for you. All those
possibilities will not happen with you if you take Fluids and Waves as your daily resource information.

Peter Barba:

Your reading sixth sense will not betray anyone, why because this Fluids and Waves reserve written by well-
known writer whose to say well how to make book that can be understand by anyone who else read the book.
Written within good manner for you, leaking every ideas and composing skill only for eliminate your
personal hunger then you still skepticism Fluids and Waves as good book not just by the cover but also from
the content. This is one reserve that can break don't determine book by its deal with, so do you still needing
yet another sixth sense to pick this particular!? Oh come on your reading through sixth sense already told
you so why you have to listening to a different sixth sense.

Jennifer Powell:

You can obtain this Fluids and Waves by check out the bookstore or Mall. Just viewing or reviewing it could
to be your solve problem if you get difficulties to your knowledge. Kinds of this guide are various. Not only
simply by written or printed but can you enjoy this book simply by e-book. In the modern era including now,
you just looking by your local mobile phone and searching what their problem. Right now, choose your own
ways to get more information about your reserve. It is most important to arrange you to ultimately make your
knowledge are still upgrade. Let's try to choose correct ways for you.
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